



Read the letter and answer the questions.



Dear Marta,

I'm going to tell you about my family. I live with my little sister, mum, and dad. We live in London, although I grew up in Lancaster, a beautiful city in the North of England.

My dad's name is Pierre. He's from France, and he speaks English and French. When he was young, my mother went to France on a student exchange, and they met there. A few years later, my dad moved to England and married my mum. He works as a French teacher. He's very tall – much taller than my mum – and athletic. He's got short blonde hair and blue eyes.

My mum's name is Anna. She's English. She's quite short, and she's got long curly brown hair and brown eyes. She works at a chemist's opposite our home. She can speak French too!

My sister Julia is 18 years old, and she's got the same colour of hair and eyes as my father. She loves playing the piano and dancing. She's very talented, and she would like to be a professional musician.

I've got short blonde hair like my dad, but brown eyes like my mom. We all love playing board games together on Friday evenings, and we always order pizza. Our favourite game is Monopoly. Oh, I almost forgot...we've also got a pet cat, Snowball. She's all white and has got a lot of fur. She likes sleeping on me.

Write back soon. Please, tell me about your family too.

Love

Jonathan

Choose true or false.

Jonathan was born in London.	T	F
His parents both speak more than one language.	T	F
They got married in France.	T	F
Jonathan's mother is a lot shorter than his father.	T	F
She doesn't work far from home.	T	F
Jonathan's sister's got blue eyes.	T	F
She works as a musician.	T	F
Jonathan's hair is the same colour as his mother's.	T	F
On Fridays, they always eat the same thing.	T	F

**Read the text and answer the questions.**

Hello! My name is Maria and I'm from Spain. I am a teacher. I work with young children. In my free time, I like to read books and cook Spanish food for my family. At the weekend, I enjoy meeting friends. We often visit museums and sometimes go to concerts.

Good morning! I'm Aiko and I'm from Japan. I don't work because I'm a student studying medicine. I'd like to be a doctor and work in a big hospital. I don't go out a lot because I like to spend time by myself. I even travel alone. I don't have brothers or sisters, and my friends don't like traveling. I don't like watching TV, so I always play video games after dinner.

Hi! I'm Tom and I come from the United States. I'm a doctor. I love basketball; I often play with my friends on the weekend. In the evenings, I usually watch films at home with my friends. On Sundays, I often go hiking in the mountains to take pictures. I have a younger sister. She lives with my parents.

Hey, how are you? I'm Luis from Brazil but I live in Australia. I'm a chef, and cooking is my passion. When I'm not at work, I always order take-away food...I love pizza! Football is my favourite sport, but I don't play it; I watch it on TV at the weekend. I have a big family, but I never see them because they are in Brazil. I miss them very much.

Choose the right answer.

1. Who likes to cook at home?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis
2. Who doesn't have a job?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis
3. Who works in a school?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis
4. Who lives far from their family?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis
5. Who works in a hospital?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis
6. Who likes playing sports?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis
7. Who spends a lot of time alone?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis
8. Who stays at home to watch TV at the weekend?
 - a. Maria
 - b. Tom
 - c. Aiko
 - d. Luis



Read the letter and answer the questions.



Dear Laila,

Thanks for your letter. It's really interesting for me to hear about your life in Turkey.

- 1 Here is a photo of my family. It's quite a new photo, so you can see what we all look like. As you can see, I have dark hair, and so does my mum. She's from Mexico.
- 2 My dad's quite quiet, but he's very kind, and he often helps me with my homework. He's Irish – that's why we live here in Cork. Every summer we visit my mum's family in Mexico. Her parents aren't rich, but they have a lovely house near the beach. I love it!
- 3 You can see my sister next to me. She has a lot of friends – she's very popular. She's also a brilliant tennis player. In fact, she isn't at home very often because she plays tennis so much!
- 4 At the front of the photo, you can see two other important members of our family. They're very old and they aren't very clean, but I love them. They're my dogs, Benny and Jerry!

Write back soon and tell me more about your family!

Best wishes,

Elena

What are these parts of the letter about?

1. Paragraph 1 is about ...
 - a. Elena's dogs.
 - b. Elena and her mum.
 - c. Elena's sister.
 - d. Elena's dad.
2. Paragraph 2 is about ...
 - a. Elena's dogs.
 - b. Elena and her mum.
 - c. Elena's sister.
 - d. Elena's dad.
3. Paragraph 3 is about ...
 - a. Elena's dogs.
 - b. Elena and her mum.
 - c. Elena's sister.
 - d. Elena's dad.
4. Paragraph 4 is about ...
 - a. Elena's dogs.
 - b. Elena and her mum.
 - c. Elena's sister.
 - d. Elena's dad.

Are the sentences true or false?

1. The letter is to Elena's Mexican friend.
2. Elena's mum's family lives in Mexico.
3. Elena's dad is horrible.
4. Elena and her family go to Mexico every year.
5. Elena's mum's family has a lot of money.
6. Elena's sister isn't very good at tennis.
7. Elena loves her dogs.
8. Elena wants Laila to write to her again.



Write a letter to a new friend in China.

- Write about each person in your family.
- How many people live in your house? Who are they?
- Where does your family go on holiday?

This image shows a full page of white paper with horizontal blue or grey ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page, providing a template for handwriting practice or general note-taking. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the page.